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AGENDA: January 29,2002 

DEFERRAL OF CONSIDERATION OF THE COASTAL COMMISSION'S 
MODIFICATIONS TO GENERAL PLANLOCAL COASTAL PROGRAM LAND 

USE PLAN AMENDMENTS AND COUNTY CODELOCAL COASTAL PROGRAM 
IMPLEMENTATION PLAN AMENDMENTS RELATED TO THE NEW 

MILLENNIUM HIGH SCHOOL MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

Members of the Board: 

On November 20, 2001, your Board continued the public hearing to consider the Coastal 
Commission's modifications to General P l d o c a l  Coastal Program Land Use Plan 
Amendments and County Code/Local Coastal Program Implementation Plan Amendments 
related to the New Millennium High School Memorandum of Understanding to your January 
29, 2002 meeting. This item was continued due to concerns raised by the Pajaro Valley 
Water Management Agency and others regardmg some of the Coastal Commission's 
suggested modifications. Planning staff requires additional time to address these concerns. 

It is, therefore, RECOMMENDED that your Board defer until February 12, 2002 
consideration of the Coastal Commission's suggested modifications to the General 
P l d o c a l  Coastal Program Land Use Plan Amendments and County Code/Local Coastal 
Program Implementation Plan Amendments related to the New Millennium High School 
Memorandum of Understanding. 

Planning Director 

Approved: 
Susan A: Mauriello, CAO 

cc: Rahn Garcia, Assistant County Counsel 


